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June 13, 2019

Katten will present the "HIPAA Privacy in the Age of Social Media: Preventing and Addressing PHI in 
the Posts" webinar at 1:00 p.m. (CT) on Thursday, June 13. Julie Gottshall, Katten's Chicago head of 
the Employment Law and Litigation practice, Megan Hardiman, co-head of the Privacy, Data and 
Cybersecurity practice, and Cheryl Camin Murray, partner in the Health Care practice, will participate 
as speakers. The webinar will address the enhanced potential for HIPAA violations created by social 
media, with topics such as:

 best practices for responding to social media PHI breaches;

 common pitfalls that lead to breaches and preemptive steps to avoid them; and

 critical provisions for a health care company's social media and employment policies.

For more information, contact Beth Knapp at +1.212.940.6353.
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